
 

Calling all Families of Willoughby Public School! 
 
 

READY – SET - GO – LETS START COLLECTING 1st May 2019  
We need your help! 
 
The last time our school participated, we were able to obtain some great resources with the points 
we earned, and it all benefits the students of our school. 
 
Please remember that should you do your shopping at Woolworths, please collect your stickers at 
Woolworths and for every $10 you spend (excluding the purchase of tobacco, liquor and gift cards), 
you will receive a sticker.  
 
Hey kids! – Please place the stickers on the special sticker sheet – you can download it or collect a 
sheet from the office. Once completed, please bring the stickers to school and place them in the 
collection bin at Mr Michaeil’s office in the demountable.  
 
The more points we earn, the more we can redeem from a choice of over 10,000 educational 
resources . 
 
 
If you have any questions, please text Kylie Abineno on 0413 053 114. 
 
 

 

 


